HARRY MILLER MIDDLE SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENT FORM
Today’s Date:  Tuesday, December 16, 2014 – Day 1  
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_____________________________________________________________________________

Vice-Principal:  Mme McCrea
A reminder to staff and students the cafeteria will be having their Christmas dinner tomorrow at lunch.  Tickets should be purchased in advance and the cost is $5.50 for turkey and all the fixins!

Also, Thursday Staff and Students are encouraged to wear their ugly Christmas Sweaters and on Friday, we will be celebrating our December Babies’ birthdays!

_____________________________________________________________________________

Teacher:  Ms. Palmer
1. Congratulations to the Junior Band and the Senior Band on their wonderful performances at the Christmas Concert last night. We are very proud of the work you have done!

2. There will be no Junior Band after school today. However, all Junior Band students are invited to a Christmas party after school on Thursday, Dec. 18th! Please note that there was a mistake on the announcements yesterday morning about when this event is taking place. It will be after school on THURSDAY, from 3:00-4:30.

3. There will be a rehearsal for all choir members today at 12:15. If you are in choir and would like to sing at the Celebrate Assembly on Friday, you MUST be at this rehearsal. Please inform Miss Palmer if you are unable to attend for any reason. 
_____________________________________________________________________________
Teacher:  Mrs. MacDonald
If anyone knows where the red extension cord or the CD player/radio are that were all in the Resource Room, could they please let Mrs. MacDonald or Mrs. Gallagher know or return them.
_____________________________________________________________________________
Teacher:  Mr. Lowe
There will be a yearbook meeting today @3 pm in the tech room.
_____________________________________________________________________________

Teacher:  Mrs. Throop
· Good luck to the Varsity Boys as they play today at 4pm today in our gym. Mrs. Throop is looking for two scorekeepers for this game.

· Good luck to the Varsity Girls as they travel to Rothesay Park for a 3:45 pm game. Girls please be at the school for 3:15.

· Athletic Registration and fees are due by Wednesday of this week.

· The JV Boys will practice from 7 – 8:30


